
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From: Brandon Barlow, Utilities Office Manager   Meeting Date: 5/27/2025 

 

Title: Final Acceptance by Harrison Utilities of the Water and Sanitary Sewer Infrastructure in 

the Breezy Meadows Subdivision – Village of Harrison. 

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the final acceptance of the water and sanitary sewer 

infrastructure in the Breezy Meadows Subdivision located in the Village of Harrison. 

 

Background and Additional Information: 
 

Breezy Meadows is a 34-lot residential subdivision located in the Village of Harrison. The water 

and sanitary sewer infrastructure for the development falls within the Harrison Utilities Service 

Area. The project has gone through approvals with the Department of Natural Resources (DNR), 

East Central Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission (ECWRPC), Neenah-Menasha 

Sewerage Commission (NMSC), as well as staff and engineering reviews. 

 

Budget Impacts: None 

 

Attachments: 

2023.05.13 – Harrison Utilities Conditional Acceptance – Breezy Meadows 

2025.05.12 - HU Water and Sanitary Project Checklist – Breezy Meadows 

 

 

 


